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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

MAY 

27   K-2 Chicken Divas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to all of our students and families. It was a sea of happy smiling 
faces as I went to visit rooms today. 
 
Thank you so much for your ongoing support and patience during the few 
months and with the phased return to school. 
 
All schools returned to full on-campus learning from today and all schools will 
ensure their operations are in line with the Australian Health Protection Principal 
Committee (AHPPC) and NSW Health guidelines. Additional cleaning will occur 
throughout the day and extra time is dedicated to overnight cleaning.  
 
The return to school however does not mean we return to ‘normal’ operations. 
 
Some important things to note: 

 
 Hand washing will be continuously encouraged and sanitiser is read-

ily available for use. 
 Due to social distancing measures, parents must only enter the site if they 

have phoned ahead previously. Please “Kiss and Drop” your child off at 
your designated school gate and collect them again from the same loca-
tion in the afternoon. 

 Uniform orders can still be placed. Please phone ahead or send 
these in with your child. 

 Any child presenting with an illness will be sent home. Please keep 
your children home if they are sick and phone the school to inform their 
teacher. 

 Every child requires their own water bottle. The bubblers are current-
ly out of use. Water bottles are available for purchase from the front office. 
These are $12 and can be paid for by your child. 

 Where possible please provide your child with their own pencil case and 
stationery items. 

 Canteen is non-operational until further notice. 
 Parents and Citizens meetings (P&C) are postponed until further no-

tice.  
 There will unfortunately be no whole school assemblies, excursions, nor 

social gatherings until further notice. We will however attempt to 
have stage assemblies and post details of these on our social media page.  

 Please remember to stay socially distanced at the school gates for your 
own and others personal safety.  

 
We hope we can return to normality soon. 
 
We welcome Ms Scott who will be teaching Kindergarten whilst Ms Brown is on 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 



leave. Ms Scott has already been in contact with most kindergarten parents and many of you may recog-
nise her as she worked closely last term with 5/6 and Ms Weekes. We have also been fortunate enough 
to be given an additional teacher, Ms Quinn, two days per week for the next 5 weeks to help student ad-
just back into school routines. Welcome Ms Quinn. 
I will now leave off with some photos of our remodelled school library and photos of the children enjoying 
their first day back. 

This Wednesday 27th May all K-2 students will participate, at school, in this year’s National Simultaneous 
Storytime “Chicken Divas” this will be a virtual event and will be online Nationally. 

Have a great week. 
Mrs Glennan 

BIRTHDAYS 
 Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
Dakota in 5/6 turned 11 on the 31st March      

Asher in 5/6 turned 12 and Tomi in Kinder turned 5 on the 1st April 
Tahlia in 5/6 turned 10 on the 3rd April 
Sammi in 3/4 turned 10 on the 5th April 

Alexander in Kinder turned 6 on the 6th April 
Eli in 3/4 turned 9 on the 7th April 

Nixon in 1O turned 7 on the 13th April 
Brooke in 5/6 turned 12 on the 14th April 

Dominic in Kinder turned 6 and Isaiah in 5/6 turned 12 on the 15th April 
Jessie in 1O turned 7 on the 16th April 
Luca in 1O turned 7 on the 25th April 

Chris in 3/4 turned 9 on the 26th April  
Bella in 2/3 turned 7 on the 30th April 

Cale in 2/3 turned 7 on the 3rd May 
Lani in 3/4 turned 9 on the 8th May 
Evie in 2/3 turned 8 on the 9th May 

Tamika in 3/4 turned 9 on the 16th May 
Olli in 2/3 turned 7 on the 19th May 

Destiny in 3/4 turned 10 on the 20th May 
Harley in 1O turned 7 on the 22nd May 

Emmett in Kinder turned 6 on the 23rd May 
Char in 3/4 turned 10 on the 25th May (today) 

Elijah in 3/4 turns 9 on 27th May 

Sophie in 5/6 turns 12 and Eli  in 2/3 turns 8 on the 28th May and  
Pixi in 2/3 turns 8 on the 30th May 

* Students and staff all enjoying being back at school

* Our beautiful redesigned library




